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We are excited to announce a change to our 4th and 5th grades levels for the 2023 Fall season.  4th and 5th graders will have the opportunity to play Padded Flag with DeForest Youth Football.  We see this as a great way to build a bridge between flag and tackle football.  Players will have all the same equipment as tackle football, but we will be avoiding any unnecessary contact in Padded Flag.  
4th Grade padded Flag will be an in-house schedule.  Players will practice all together and play games against other DeForest teams.
5th Grade Padded Flag will participate with other team in the Badger East League.  They will practice together and will travel on the weekends.  
If you have any questions about this opportunity, here are links with information:
Padded Flag FAQs:
padded flag faqs.rsdocx.docx (live.com)
Padded Flag league rules:
4th-5th grade padded flag rules.docx (live.com)
Any question please email us at:
DAYFL.contact@gmail.com


All info is subject to change at any time. 
image1.png




